
 
Council, Tuesday 12 April 2011 
 
 

Item 4.2: Opposition Policy Item – Councillor Barry Rawlings  
 

 
Protecting frontline NHS services 
 
Council notes the health reforms proposed by the coalition government, and the 
impact they will have on frontline NHS services in Barnet and the wider North Central 
London area. 
 
Council asks Cabinet to work with the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
assess the risks of the NHS re-organisation to health services for local people, and 
report back to the next possible Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting. 
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